
 

February Newsletter  

MONTHLY VIRTUE 

 
Our February Virtue continues to be Respect 
and Responsibility.   

“Respect yourself and others will respect 
you.” -Confucius 

MONTHLY ACADEMIC FOCUS 

 

In literacy, we are starting our Narrative focus in 
reading and writing.  In mathematics, we are 
moving into Patterning and Algebra.  We are 
showing what know making critical thinking 
visible.  

COCHRANE WINTER CARNIVAL 

 
It is that time of year again where we support 
and enjoy the Cochrane Winter Carnival the 
week of February 11.  

We are participating in Thunderation Week 
where students are invited to dress according to 
the themes for the day.  

Monday, February 11- Animated 
Tuesday, February 12- Science Fiction 
Wednesday, February 13- Action/Adventure 
Thursday, February 14-Comedy or School Red 
and Pink Day 
Friday, February 15- Classic 
 
The School Carnival Day consists of sliding the 
morning of Thursday, February 14. More 
information to come…. 
 

TERM ONE REPORT CARDS 

 
Term one report cards are being sent home 
with your child at the end of the day on 
Wednesday, February 13. You are encouraged 
to contact your child’s teacher to discuss their 
achievement to date.  

With this, it is very important to note that 
regular attendance is directly linked to student 



achievement! It is essential that your child 
attend school daily, as when they are absent, 
we are missing a member of our school family! 

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART 

 
Jump Rope for Heart is on Thursday, February 
15 in the gym from 1:00 pm- 3:00 pm.  A 
sincere “Thank You” to Mrs. Jones and Mr. 
Tracy for organizing this important event. The 
Cochrane Crunch Boys are also joining us for 
this event!!! 

FAMILY DAY 

 
Just a friendly reminder that Monday, 
February 18 is Family Day. Enjoy the long 
weekend with your family! 

PINK SHIRT DAY 

 
In support of Anti-Bullying, we are wearing a 
pink shirt on Wednesday, February 27. 

 

PIZZA DAY 

 
Pizza Money is due on Thursday, February 28 
with Pizza Day on Friday, March 1. It is $2.00 a 
slice for either just cheese or pepperoni and 
cheese. We are also selling popcorn for $2.00 a 
bag every Friday.  

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

 
• Proper School Uniform consisting of a 

school uniform top and black bottom is 
mandatory Monday-Thursday.  

• Cell Phones are not permitted at 
school. If your child needs their phone 
at the end of the day, they are 
welcome to leave them in the main 
office. We are responsible for your 
children not their electronics.  

Please don’t hesitate to contact the school if 
you have any questions and/or concerns. Once 
again your continued support and 
understanding are greatly appreciated.  

 Yours in Catholic Education,  
Andrea Iserhoff 

 
        

http://www.google.ca/imgres?hl=en&biw=1093&bih=521&tbm=isch&tbnid=Q9sd5eY1-ipDIM:&imgrefurl=http://www.budgetpromotion.ca/products/pink-shirt-day-special&docid=KteBL7innC6OcM&imgurl=http://cdn.shopify.com/s/files/1/0203/7094/products/PINK-SHIRT-DAY_1024x1024.png?v=1388782129&w=819&h=1024&ei=QzzpUvbkMNLMqQG7noHQAw&zoom=1&ved=0COABEIQcMCY&iact=rc&dur=721&page=4&start=29&ndsp=14

